Somerset West Soccer Club
2017 Fall Recreational Microsoccer
(Kindergarten and First Grade)

Come join us this fall in the Somerset West Soccer Club (SWSC) microsoccer program for kindergarteners and first
graders living in the Rock Creek, Lenox, Elmonica, Bethany, Springville, and McKinley Elementary School
attendance areas. Private and home school children living in these areas are also eligible to play with the club.

Players must be at least five years old by August 31, 2017, or be entering kindergarten in September 2017 to be
eligible to play in the Fall 2017 season. New this year, teams are single gender (boys and girls will now play on
separate microsoccer teams instead of on the same team as in the past) and have players from both kindergarten
and first grade. The emphasis is placed on fun, skills development, and team play.

Microsoccer activities take place on Tuesday and Thursday evenings starting September 7 and ending in mid-October.
Each session consists of a 30-minute team practice (5:30-6:00 p.m.) and a 30-minute game (6:00-6:30 p.m.)
against another microsoccer team. The game format is two simultaneous games of 3 vs. 3 on small fields.

Registration begins on May 1. Early registration is encouraged to ensure placement on desired teams and with
desired teammates. After June 15, registration is on a space-available basis.

The 2017 microsoccer season will begin with a jamboree for all players on Thursday, August 24, at Powerlines Park
from 6:30-8:00 pm. Coaches will receive their equipment and rosters about one week before the jamboree and
will contact their players at that time. You will also be able to access your team information at the online
registration site starting Sunday, August 20.

Coaches needed! No experience needed and training is provided. Coaching your child is an experience not to
be missed!
If interested, please contact us at micro@somersetwestsoccer.org -
- or coach@somersetwestsoccer.org
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For more information and to register starting on May 1, e
see www.somersetwestsoccer.org. ‘
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The Beaverton School District does not sponsor or endorse the activities and/or information in community flyers.
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